
 

    

 

    

 

 
                                                                          

                      
                       
 

 
 

 

07 March 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

Re: Changes to Teatime Club charges 

 

Our aim at Broomhill is to ensure that families will always have the best wraparound childcare 

available. We focus on providing the highest level of quality care. We have tried to avoid raising our 

prices for as long as possible. Unfortunately, an increase in running cost has resulted in a price 

increase effective from 14 April 2025. 

 

Revised Teatime Club charges commencing 14 April 2025 

 

Session Attending Current price Revised price 

Monday – Thursday £12.00 £13.50 

Friday £8.00 £9.50 

 

May we take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support and understanding. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Jane Barnes 

Head Teacher 

 

 

Beech Hill Road  

Sheffield S10 2SA 

Tel/Fax: 0114 2660936 
E-mail: enquiries@broomhill.sheffield.sch.uk 

Website: http://broomhill.sheffield.sch.uk 

Head teacher: Jane Barnes 
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